
We have discussed the Energy Draft Criteria for Power Supplies at the meeting on the EU Code of Conduct for 
Power Supplies on 31 March 2004 in Ispra (Italy). Paolo Bertoldi (EC - JRC) will inform you about the outcome 
of the meeting. 

In order to react before the deadline of April 15, I can confirm that from my point of view I fully agree with the 
outcome of the discussion at 31 March 2004. To summarize (2007) targets: no-load of 0.3 W (with an allowance 
of +0.2 W for power supplies that have to comply with EN61000-3-2); active mode (100 % nameplate output 
power): equal to Energy Star proposal (with an allowance of -0.05 for power supplies that have to comply with 
EN61000-3-2). Power supplies with an input power of 75 W or higher have to comply with EN61000-3-2 (power 
factor correction)). 

In order to harmonize criteria, I think it a good idea that Energy Star also uses this criteria. 

Best regards, 
Hans-Paul Siderius 
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